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“We all need a 
cheering committee 

and parents are a 
child’s most 

important fans.”

-Vivian Kirkfield



Diana Flores
School Site Council

Ms. Flores never misses a 
School Site Council 
meeting .  She even 
attended on her birthday.  
She also represents our 
school at PAC meetings.  
Diana is an amazing 
parent and supporter of 
our school. 
-Aimee Anderson



PIQE Parents

Parents attended virtual learning sessions over the 
course of the program and navigated the frustrations of 
learning via zoom.  The PIQE parents had discussions 
and asked excellent questions as they learned about 
strategies to advocate for their students.  These parents 
are truly amazing.    

Los padres de PIQE asistieron a sesiones de 
aprendizaje virtual durante el transcurso del programa. 
Navegaron por las frustraciones de aprender a través 
del zoom. Los padres de PIQE tuvieron discusiones e 
hicieron excelentes preguntas mientras aprendían 
estrategias para defender a sus estudiantes. Estos 
padres son realmente asombrosos.
-Aimee Anderson



Sarah Machado
FFA

Sarah is always there to lend a hand when it 
comes to the students in the FFA.   She is 
currently part of a group of parents working 
to start up a new boosters program in order 
to allow parents and community members 
to better support the students in the Ag. 
Department.   She has went out of here way 
to help organize and provide lunches for 
students while participate at local county 
fairs and is always there to support when 
needed.  Thank you Sarah for your 
continued support and all you do.
-Tim Deniz



Amanda Berry
FFA

Amanda is working with other parents to 
start a new parent booster club for the FFA.   
She works diligently to support students 
from all over the school district, not just 
FFA.  She is the kind of parent that can take 
an idea that is good for students and move 
forward to make it happen.   She assist in 
finding buyers for student livestock projects, 
advocates for students and wants to see 
students have opportunities and then 
experience success.  Thank you Amanda for 
your support.   
-Tim Deniz



Martha & Matiaz Medina
Cross-Country

The parents are always 
willing to assist when 
needed and reach out to 
see if they can help.  We 
have great parent 
support they are always 
ready to help!
-Benny Madrigal



Mr. & Mrs. Alvarado Frias
Cross-Country

The parents are always 
willing to assist when 
needed and reach out to 
see if they can help.  We 
have great parent 
support they are always 
ready to help!
-Benny Madrigal



Ana Lopez
Girls Tennis

She goes above and beyond for her 
daughter and made a majority of her 
Tennis and Soccer games wherever they 
were! She made sure she met the coaches 
and wanted to know everything about the 
sport and how to improve. We didn't 
have a lot of parents but she was the 
constant and even supported the rest of 
the team as well!  
-Jeffrey Moosios



Jennifer Cosentino
Girls Tennis

 Mrs Cosentino is an amazing parent! She 
comes to all of our home matches, and 
even some of the away ones also. She not 
only supports her daughter, but she 
cheers for all of the other girls as well. 
Our team is blessed to have her as an 
awesome parent! 
-Eric Witters



We appreciate our 
Stallion 
Parents!


